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12th May 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Acorn Adventure Outdoor Camping Centre  

25th – 29th September 2017 

 

We are pleased to now confirm the prices for the Acorn Adventure 

Camping trip in September 2017. 
 
The full price of the trip is £159.00.  Children who are eligible for 

Free School Meals will have a discounted price of £139.00. 

 

If your child has not yet signed up for this exciting trip, but would like 

to, please see Mrs Healy in the office as soon as possible. 

 

A desposit of £50.00 will be payable immediately and the full balance 

of the trip is payable by Monday 7th July 2017. 

 

Please note, if you believe your child could be eligible for Free School 

Meals but have not applied, please ask at the office for an application 

form.  Your child does not have to access the meals every day. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

   
L Jones  L Sellars 

Deputy Headteacher  Headteacher 
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